CORRESPONDENCE

MEETING OF THE MUNICIPAL DISTRICT OF NEWCASTLE WEST

FEBRUARY 2018

« Correspondence from Office of Minister of State in relation to responsibility for the River
Feale and River Alaughaun Abbeyfeale
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From The Office of the Minister of State

m;énuary 2018

Ms. Margaret Corbett,

Meetings Administrator
Newcastlewest Municipal District
Limerick City and County Council
Aras William Smith O'Brien
Gortboy

Newcastle West

CO. LIMERICK

Dear Ms. Corbett,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your recent correspondence to Minister of State, Kevin
Moran T.D, in relation to reponsibility for the River Feale and River Alaughaun, Abbeyfeale,
Co. Limerick.

I will bring the contents of your correspondence to the attention of the Minister.

Once enquiries have been completed in the matter you have raised, you will receive a
substantive response,

If you have not received a substantive reply to your query within 28 days, please revert to this
office.
Yours sincerely,

DEREK DEVANEY =)
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